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while the numbers in attendance both at the Sabbath and mid-week
meetings have surprisingly increased. It is intended to hold special
services in the Mission Chapel during the Christmas vacation.

The *Judson ” this term has opened a mission at Bond’s Corners,
some three miles east of Woodstock. The Sunday School in the after-
noon is well attended, as are also the Sunday evening meetings.

Good work has been done by the Tract Distribution Committee
in both the East and West-end districts of the town. The College
prayer-meetings have been times of blessing, and the regular monthly
meetings of the Society have been seasons of inspiration. The meeting
addressed by Rev. John McLaurin and Rev. G. H. Brock will live
long in our memories.

The work of Pulpit supply has been better organized this term
than for some years. Seven fields have been regularly tilled: Wolver-
ton and Ayr, Tavistock, Palmerston, Port Dover, East Zorra, Lobo,
and Selkirk, and now Clinton is added to the list. Every Monday
merning the Principal places on the bulletin board the list of supplies
for the regular fields, and to this the *“emergency ™ supplics are added as
asked for.

Footbail, Cricket and Tennis have all had their partisans, but
Football is the Coilege game. We have no space tc record our many
victories or to narrate our calamitous defeats. Again and again our
Juniors defeated the Woodstock Collegiate Institute Juniors; but in
Galt we met with foemen of great skill and were badly defeated;
this though, because of disparity in weight, age, and footbz1l experience.
The Seniors defeated--unexpectedly to us all—owr good brethren repre-
senting the Arts and Theological Departments. The match resulting
in two to one in our favor, will probably be fully described in the notes
from McMaster Hall, and so we do not enter into detaiis.

MovLrToN COLLEGE.

By no means the least important of our College Societies is the
Mission Circle. This year we have a niembership of over 50, most of
whomn take an active interest in the work of the Society. The Circle
is a union one, every alternate meeting being devoted to the interest of
Home Missions. The mectings are held monthly, and are very well
attended.

A rEw weeks ago, Mrs. Dignam gave the young ladies a very
cenjoyable talk on the early History of Art, which she illustrated by
showing engravings of pictures belonging to the differen: periods. Her
talk was very interesting, as it showed the gradual development of Art
and the continual striving after truth and nobleness to be seen in some
of the old pictures which we are inclined to call stiff and unnatural, not
realizing that painting, like everything else, must have its childhood.



